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SERVLINE

by HomeServe®

in partnership with
Mt. Sterling Water and Sewer

Beginning August 1, 2022

Leak Loss Protection Program-

Mt. Sterling Water and Sewer offers protection
against costly service bills caused by unexpected
leaks. Mt. Sterling Water and Sewer offers up to
$500 coverage per occurrence.

Combined Water & Sewer Leak

Residential ..................c.ummmsemmees 52.20 per month plus tax

In the event of a costly water bill caused by
high-water usage due to covered leaks or line
oreaks, Mt. Sterling Water and Sewer's Leak
Loss Protection Program covers the costly
water utility bill once the active cause of the
leak has been repaired.

All Mt. Sterling Water and Sewer residential
customers are automatically enrolled in our
Leak Loss Protection Program and charges
will appear on your utility bill. Call us at
859-274-0200 to decline protection and
accept full responsibility for all excess water
charges caused by a water leak.

Contact us Today

Call 859-274-0200 or
visit www.ServLineProtection.com




